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August 22, 1980

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

Mr. D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuc $ar Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear degulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

On August 20, 1980, the NRC regionsi meeting was held in Chicago, Illinois,
to discuss the functional requirements for emergency response facilities,
including the Technical Support Center (TSC). At this meeting, members
of the NRC Staff informed utilities that the implementation date of
January 1,1981 for the permanent TSC had been postponed until April 1982
and that the previous requirement for the upgraded TSC by January 1,1981
is no longer applicable.

Based on this change in the NRC requirement, this letter is to inform you
that the commitment made in the January 2,1980 PGE letter for the
upgraded TSC in the Viewing Gallery will not be implemented and that the
TSC established in the Ac'.ainistration Building conference room will be

~

maintained as an interim TSC until April 1982 when the permanent TSC is
completed. Description of the conceptual design for the permanent TSC
will be submitted to the NRC for review by the end of September 1980.

Sincerely,

- b* i ,f
I

C. Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President
Thermal Plant Operation and

- Maintenance
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c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director 0 kbState of Oregon
Department of Energy

Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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